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MarineFisheries Advisory 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 11, 2007 

 

Under the provisions of M.G.L. Ch 30A and pursuant to the authority found in M.G.L. Ch. 130 

ss. 17, 17A, and 80 and 104, Division of Marine Fisheries (DMF) and the Marine Fisheries 

Advisory Commission (MFAC) have scheduled a hearing to accept comments on a recent 

emergency action by DMF to reduce the commercial minimum size for haddock from 19” 

to 18” (322 CMR 6.03). The Director would re-establish a 19” commercial minimum size 

for haddock if NOAA Fisheries take similar action (likely by the summer of 2008).  

A public hearing has been scheduled for: 

Thursday, October 11, 2007 (11 AM) at the Weston Public Library 

(87 School Street, Weston)  

Comments received by e-mail ( marine.fish@state.ma.us), fax (617.626.1509), or 

mail (251 Causeway St., Suite 400; Boston, MA 02114) 

will be accepted until noon on Thursday, October 11, 2007.  
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